
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  15th October 2020  

Date of response:       27th October 2020 

Access to Public Information request:  

 

Request for information: 

I should be grateful if you would please inform me of how many fixed penalty notices were 
issued to motorists driving without a permit in the prohibited section of Rue a L’Or St Peter 
Port on both 24th September 2020 and 14th October 2020 and the times at which a traffic 
warden was present in this road on these dates. 
 
 
Response:  

On 24th September a traffic warden was present in the road from 0730-0820 and issued 

seven tickets. On the 14th October a traffic warden was present between 0800-0845 and 

issued three tickets.  

 


